’1 Department of Conservation
‘/ Te Papa Atawbhai

File: 63919-GRA

Date: 27 March 2018

Email response from Catherine Cowan as response to request for clarification
on area of grazing application

From: Cowan, Catherine
Sent: Tuesday, 27 March 2018 10:23 p.m.
To: Rebecca Beaumont Subject: Re: Application plan confirmation please

Hi Rebecca,
The map attached is the correct one, therefore can you please amend the area to 736 Ha.

Thank you kindly,
Catherine

From: Rebecca Beaumont

Sent: Tuesday, 27 March 2018 11:50:37 a.m.
To: Cowan, Catherine

Subject: Application plan confirmation please

Hi Catherine,

Just one more further clarification before | meet with the rest of the team processing your
application:

| have attached a copy of the map that | think that you wanted me to include as your plan for your
application. This gives the area of the grazing as 736ha and includes the semi-circular piece at the
confluence of the Landsborough River.

Your application currently states that the area applied for is 585ha. This matches an earlier location
map that | have found, that does not include the area at the confluence and ends at the “Pivot Spur”
just downstream of Clark Bluff.

Can you please confirm that | have the correct map for your application and if so, that you would like
to amend your application to be applying to graze 736Ha?

Thanks,
Rebecca

Rebecca Beaumont

Permissions Advisor - Titohu
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